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Friday 4 November 

Kindy Enrolment Day for 2017 
 

Friday 11 November 
Remembrance Day Service 

T/20 Cricket Carnival 
 

Thursday 17 November 
Year 6 Transition Morning 

NSHS 
 

Mon 21 Nov - Fri 4 December 
Swimming Lessons PP - Yr 2 

 
Monday 28 November  

School Development Day 
 Pupil Free Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
        

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAY  

Monday 28 November is a School Development Day, which means students do not    
attend school on this day.  Staff will be planning for 2017. 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

On Friday 11 November, Years 2 and 3 will be walking to the Memorial Park to attend 
the Remembrance Day Service at 11am.  One of our students will be making a speech 
and others laying a wreath.  Please speak to class teachers if you would like to walk with 
us. 

 

T20 CRICKET CARNIVAL 

A reminder to all parents of our  Year 4 – 6 students, that we will have the T20 Cricket 
Carnival on Friday 11

 
November at the Clayton Road Oval. Games will start at 9:30am 

and will finish at 2:30pm. Students may order cold lunches from the Canteen, they need 
to be marked Cricket Carnival, and will be delivered to the oval at lunchtime.  We hope 
to see many parents and family members there to support their child and our school.   

 

STUDENT CLASS REQUESTS FOR 2017 

It is important to note that parent requests may assist us in working out class            
placements. However, the requests will not, in any way, be binding on our placement of       
students into their 2017 classes. The school considers many aspects to produce an even 
spread of academic, behavioural and social abilities when formulating our  classes. The 
school also looks at class sizes, gender and the specific needs of our special needs    
students.  Our priority is to produce classes that are evenly balanced.  If you would like 
the Principal to consider your special  request for student placement for 2017, please 
write your request and put it in a sealed envelope, addressed to “The Principal”, and 
hand it into the front office no later than 3.30pm Friday 18 November. 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS  

Parents please be reminded permission forms and payment is due for Swimming       
Lessons which begin on Monday 21 November.   

 

KINDY ENROLMENT DAY - THIS FRIDAY 4 NOVEMBER  

The following documents are required for enrolments: Birth certificate and Immunisation 
Records. If you know of anyone wishing to enrol their child/ren at Narrogin Primary next 
year, especially a kindergarten aged child, please advise them to do so now.  Look     
forward to seeing you at Kindy this Friday! 

 

YEAR 6 CAMP  

Students are having a great time this week in Perth.  They have been to Scitech, which 
also involved a workshop in the CSIRO lab, played Laser Tag and have been             
participating in various team building and orienteering activities.    

 

NPS COURT USAGE 

Please be aware that basketball teams have booked courts for training up until 6pm on 
certain weekdays.  These booking take priority over social usage, any teams without a 
booking may be asked to leave.  If you wish to book a court for training please contact 
the school office.   

  

Narrogin Primary School  

Voluntary Contributions   

Commonwealth Bank  

066 522 0090 0206 



Check out our website:www.narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au 

Disclaimer 

This section is provided for general information only, and on the understanding that the 
Department of Education is not providing advice or a recommendation about any of the 

services referred to in this newsletter. 

CHATTERBOX CHAT 

How lovely to have the sun shining and the warm weather 
upon us. Everyone is out and about early and heading to 
Brekky Bites. All are welcomed. Stocks of secondhand 
small size summer uniforms are low, donations would be 
appreciated. I am enjoying my visits to kindy and getting to 
know the children. Please feel free to contact me through 
the class teacher or the office or pop into the Chatterbox 
before school any morning. 

Chappy  

                          CANTEEN NEWS   

P & C NEWS 

Narrogin Primary School P&C Uniform Shop  
 

The Uniform Shop will be open on  Friday 4 November 
8.30am-10.00am 

EFTPOS available at shop, or order forms can be left at 
the front office with full payment, for those who cannot 

make uniform days.  

  COMMUNITY NEWS  

A huge thank you to the following  

volunteers; 

 

Wednesday 2  HELP NEEDED 

Thursday 3  Filipa Shepherd 

Friday 4  Kelly Fulston 

Monday 7  Robyn Mulgrew 

Tuesday 8   Chanthoeun Reung  

Wednesday 9  Paul Rawlings 
 

 

If you are not on our roster and you would like to be, 

please contact Gloria at the canteen 9881 1200. 

Seeking Volunteers 

The P&C is seeking up to 6 volunteers to help  

out in the kitchen at Rev Heads. 

Date:  Friday 18 and Sat 19 November nights 

Time: 6.00-9.30.  

Duties: Preparing and serving a range of hot foods 
including hamburgers, hot chips and pizzas. 

 

Please contact Jane on 9881 3732 or email: 
prattsx5@bigpond.net.au. 

Narrogin Primary School P&C  

SUNSMART NARROGIN TRIATHLON  

When: Sunday 27 November 2016  

Where: Narrogin Leisure Centre  

Time: 8.00 am Registration, 8.50 am Briefing, 9.00 am Start  

Four distances for Teams and Individuals in Junior, Open and Veteran 

categories  

Go to www.narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au and look for the Blue 

Chip   Timing Registration link. (Available soon)  

 For any further information contact:  

1  Sarah Corner on 0429813316 or Email: sarah.corner@bigpond.com or  

The Narrogin Gymnastics Club is currently looking for a 
suitable candidate to take on a position as a boys coach. 
The position is for 2 - 4 hrs per week. No previous    
training is needed although you will need to have/apply 
for a Working with Children check. If you or someone 
you know would be interested in finding out more      
information about the role please contact  

Paula Raworth (Head Coach) 0400179477 


